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God's Mission in Uruguay- February, 2017 Edition
Kenneth Green

So do not throw away your confidence;it will be richly rewarded.
You need to persevere so that when you have done the will of God,

you will receive what he has promised.

Hebrews 10:35-36

Confidence
The last couple of weeks has been a huge time of transition. From leaving
Guatemala, to returning to the United States for a few days, to moving to
Uruguay. The time has been a little tough but I have been greatly encouraged
by God that everything is in his hands. I've found in my life that when God
leads, everything works out for the best. It is amazing to see that in reality down
here in Uruguay. The church has been one that has followed God through all of
its time and God has richly blessed them. The congregation is growing, the
school is thriving, and there are fiercely passionate and wonderfully gifted of
leaders here at San Pablo. It's an example of a church that has put their
confidence in God and is being richly rewarded. 

Confidence in God is holding fast to the teachings of Jesus and the Bible, as
well as abiding in faith in Jesus Christ. It is also continually looking towards God
in the midst of troubling times and temptation. We cannot and should not put
our confidence in the world because the world is full of trouble, pain, and sin. If
we begin to put our confidence in the world we are putting our trust and
foundation in temporal things that will ultimately leave us empty. Especially with
the events of the world we see everyday in the news, we should be clinging to
God in confidence that much more. Our salvation is assured. Jesus died but
rose again, He is alive! We have nothing to fear of this world any longer. We
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have confidence in the Lord.
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I was able to go to my first official youth group gathering with Jusanpa this past
Friday.

My responsibilities:
For this first month I will be mainly
observing and just actively
participating in the church groups
down here in Uruguay. This is to
allow me to observe how they do
things in their culture and to adapt
and prepare to teach in their culture.
During this time, I will be actively
seeking out times to be in outreach
and connect with people outside the
church and build relationships in
order to be an open ear when

Carnival
This upcoming weekend is a holiday

weekend for the Carnival season
here in Uruguay. With this short

pause I have the opportunity to travel
to Buenos Aires for the weekend to

be a part of their Carnival as
Uruguay's big celebration night isn't
until the following weekend. I will be

meeting with a friend from
Guatemala who invited me to enjoy

the weekend with him.
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needed. 

Prayer Requests

San Pablo Lutheran Church and School and its missions
Mission partners who will support this ministry through financial gifts and/or

prayer. I am currently at 80% fund raised.
Prayers of Thanksgiving- My grandfather recently had major artery replacement

surgery and is recovering well. Thanks be to God for a smooth surgery.

To support Kenneth Green’s ministry online, go to www.GlobalLutheranOutreach.com/blog/Green and
click on the "GIVE" button. One-time or automated contributions are available.

 
OR

Mail a check to:
Global Lutheran Outreach

6709 Ficus Dr. 
Miramar, FL 33023

Put "Green" on the memo line of the check.

 

 

Thrivent Choice Dollars® can help missionaries! 
 

Are you a member of Thrivent Financial who's eligible to direct Choice Dollars®?  Choice Dollars
charitable grant funds can make a world of difference to our organization as we work together to send

missionaries! By directing Choice Dollars, eligible Thrivent members recommend where they feel Thrivent
should distribute a portion of its charitable grant funds. Directing Choice Dollars is easy. Simply go to
Thrivent.com/thriventchoice to learn more and find program terms and conditions. Or call 800-847-

4836 and say "Thrivent Choice" after the prompt.
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